
 

 
 

 
 
COUNSELLING 
 Summer school registration closes at 11:59pm on Sunday, June 22nd. If you are currently not passing a graduation 

required course, need to upgrade your mark or need to take a course for more credits, please sign up for 1-2 classes at 
www.surreyschools.ca. Classes are first come first serve and many classes are already full so sign up today if you need 
to!   

 Are you interested in a new leadership opportunity where you can earn 4 credits? If you are a Gr. 11 or 12 student next 
year and would like to be enrolled in a class where you earn 4 credits and gain leadership experience working with the 
counselling department, please come see Ms. Chen in counselling at the beginning of lunch tomorrow for a brief 
meeting.    

 
EVENTS 
 Congratulations to all the music, dance and drama students on their fantastic performances last night for Performing 

Arts Night! A big thank you to all the staff and students who came out to support the fantastic performers. We look 
forward to seeing you all next year at our season of performing arts events!  

 Any Gr. 11’s interested in becoming part of the grad council executive for next year can apply using the QR codes found 
near Ms. Hearty’s room and the PE office. Ask Ms. Hill or Ms. Hearty for details. Applications are due by June 20th!  

 
GRADS 
 If you would like a few more Grad Compass cards, please drop by the office to pick them up!  
 
CAFETERIA 
 The specials today are: 

• Mexican Chicken Burrito 
• Macaroni & Cheese 
• Falafel Wrap 
• Chicken Nuggets & Fries 

 

   Announcements – Tuesday, June 17, 2025 
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